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Pedestrian and Bicycle Safety Committee 

Thursday, May 25, 2017 – 7:30 to 9:00 

 

Committee Members Present: Rory Laughna, Paul Sicard, Steven Olanoff, Michael Kraft, Stephen 

Botelho, George Lester, Tom Prior 

 

1) New Business –  

 No new business on sidewalk priorities, postponed and to be discussed at next meeting 

 George visited several companies to get estimates on banner to be displayed at the 

Pedestrian and Bicycle Safety booth during Westwood Day. Cost estimates for a ten-foot 

vinyl banner were $50-$150.  Committee agreed upon a basic design reading 

“Pedestrian & Bicycle Safety Committee”, with symbols of a walker and a cyclist 

displayed at end each end of the banner. $100 budgeted for the project. George to 

follow up with the companies to get final cost and decision to pick a vendor. 

 

2) DPW Update – Steve Olanoff 

 The Pond Street – High Street intersection project was completed 

 The Mill Street to Millbrook Rd sidewalk project also completed 

 

3) Police Department Update – Paul Sicard 

 No updates 

 

4) Planning Board and Community and Economic Update – Steve Olanoff 

 The Board of Selectmen and Islington Center Task Force held a meeting at Thurston 

School on May 15. Option 6 for the Islington (Request for Proposal) project was 

presented by the proponent, Mr. Petruzziello.  Public comments were held until the 

next meeting scheduled for May 31. 

 The parking, traffic, sidewalks and green spaces proposal from Brigham and Women’s 

was approved for phase II of the University Station Master Development Plan.  The 

future residential in phase II has yet to be submitted. 

5) Minutes of April meeting approved 

6) Next meeting scheduled for Thursday, June 22 at 7:30 pm 

7) Meeting adjourned at 8:45   


